
Friday, November 27, 2020 

Good afternoon Ladies and Gentlemen, 

  

From all of us at your Medical Center to all of you, your loved ones, friends and family we hope you are enjoying the Thanksgiving 

holiday!!! 

  

2020 has proven to be one heck of a year.  For so many of us, celebrating this year’s holiday season is historic.  Unlike years past, we 

are strongly encouraged to engage in new celebratory norms, safely in smaller groups, preserving larger scaled events for years to 

follow.  During this Thanksgiving is it important to take a moment to reflect, be thankful, thank those around you and share the love.   

The Medical Center wants to take a moment to thank Ocean Reef Public Safety and First Responder teams as they work to ensure the 
safety of the entire community; members, guests, and associates. 
  
The Medical Center is thankful to celebrate your generosity with the installation and activation of our state-of-the-art Philips 
Spectral CT.  This is tremendous technological leap forward from our previous unit serving our community for years to come.  
  
The Medical Center continues to navigate increases in testing requests.  Please note, travel-related testing varies from State to 
State.  If you are requesting travel clearance COVID testing, it remains imperative you have a clear understanding of State specific 
requirements and allow for the processing of test results.  Note, rises in cases may result in test result delays.  Your Medical Center 
is here to help navigate your clinical needs.  If you have any healthcare or COVID related concerns (to include testing requests) give 
us a call to allow our Nursing team to evaluate your needs and schedule an appointment when necessary. This week’s grid has been 
updated below.

COVID-19 Dashboard as of:   11/20/20 	 3:00PM                           		   Total 

 Pending Lab Results 0

 Negative Lab Results 328

Active Positive Results:  (within the last 10 days) 1

 Historic Positive Lab Results 22

1. All positive tests must be provided to the Dept. of Health 
2. 22 Historic positives have successfully completed their respective quarantine period. 
3. Negative and Positive counts may include both in-house (rapid) and outside (commercial lab, i.e. Quest, LabCorp) testing results.
 
Additional information on guidelines can be found on the Medical Center’s website at: www.mcor.org 
  
Happy Holidays, 
 
Keith Young				    Christopher Grant 
CEO The Medical Center 			   COO The Medical Center


